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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Goodbye 

Today we said goodbye and good luck to Hope Busby, Lily Cook, Matthew Daniel, Finley Huish,     

Samuel Lewis, Peter MacDonald, Holly Theakston-Thomas and Samuel Todd our eight wonderful Year 

Six children.  They are off to Pilton Community College and Great Torrington School, their future 

schools are very fortunate to have them.   They will be in the ‘Last Class Supplement’ in this week’s 

North Devon Journal Herald. 

 

‘A Midsummer Night’s Dream’  

The children were amazing – their acting, singing and dancing was outstanding.  A huge well done to all 

of them. 

 

                         
 

Pirate Performance 

Well done to the children for a wonderful hour of entertainment. 
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After School Clubs 

Clubs will begin on Monday 12th September.  Details of the clubs will be sent out on Monday 5th 

September. 

 

Music Tuition 

If you would like your child to have individual or group instrument lessons from a private teacher 

within school time please give the teacher a call.  Most teachers expect the child to be in year three 

or above.  Families in receipt of pupil premium can have free tuition for one instrument. 

 

Saxophone and Clarinet with Carol Dewis 07971250636 

 

Violin with Louise Craddick through IMS  01271 883720 

 

Piano, Flute and Fife with Catherine Nichols 01271 321552 

 

Guitar with Jess Worth 07720868201 

 

Drums with Martin Bradshaw 07525936889 

 

Term Dates 

Please find attached a copy of the 2016-2017 and 2017-2018 term dates. 

 

North Devon Football Development 

Please find attached details of football coaching opportunities at Park School during the summer 

break. 

 

PFTA Raffle 

Many thanks to everyone who donated prizes or bought raffle tickets.  We raised £213 which will be 

put towards the costs of costumes. 

 

PFTA Cake Sales 

We raised £123 over the four weeks many thanks for the donations of cakes. 

 

All of the staff wish you all a very relaxed and enjoyable holiday.  We look forward to seeing 

you in September.                

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

                                                     
 

Kate Grant                                                         Claire Grant 

Head of Teaching and Learning                          Executive Headteacher 

 

 



Diary Dates 

Monday 5th September   Return to school 

 

 

BIKEABILITY IN THE SUMMER HOLIDAYS FOR PRIMARY SCHOOL LEAVERS! 

 

If your child is heading for secondary school in September, you can now sign up your child for 

Bikeability Level 3 during the summer holidays. This free and fun four hour cycling course truly 

prepares your child for cycling to college!  Sessions run from Barnstaple, Bideford, Braunton, 

Holsworthy, Okehampton, South Molton and Torrington, so there is always a course running near you!  

 

Did your child not have the opportunity to do Bikeability Level 1 and 2 at primary school? We also run 

a two-day catch up course in Barnstaple!  

 

All courses are fully funded by Department for Transport in partnership with Devon County Council 

and delivered by your local provider Westcountry Cycle training. Feel free to sign up your child with a 

friend; we’ll then allocate them in the same group!   

 

The Level 1 and 2 holiday course can be completed by any child progressing to Year 5 or 6 over the 

summer holidays. 

 

The Level 3 holiday course can be completed by any child progressing to Year 7, 8 or 9 over the 

summer holidays. 

 

All courses are free, fully funded by Department for Transport in partnership with Devon County 

Council. 

 

 

Dates of all courses are available via www.westcountrycycletraining.co.uk/whatson.html  and on 

Facebook, look for WestcountryCycleTraining. All places must be booked in advance via email: 

westcountrycycletraining@gmail.com. We look forward to hearing from you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Throughout the year our pupils have attended swimming lessons at the North Devon Leisure Centre with the highly 
qualified instructors from Aquarius Swimschool.  Aquarius hopes that all the children enjoyed their lessons and would 
like to offer pupils the chance to attend their Summer Crash Courses running over three days, hour long lessons on 
Monday 25th, Tuesday 26th and Wednesday 27th July and/or on Wednesday 3rd, Thursday 4th and Friday 5th 
August.  Alternatively, if any of our pupils (new starters only) book into swimming lessons starting in September, 
Aquarius will give a 25% discount off their first terms fees.  To contact Aquarius, please phone them on 01271 
329750 or 07904 043211,  or email them at info@aquariuswimschool.co.uk. You can also find them on Facebook as 
Aquarius Swimschool. 
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During the Summer holidays the FA Skills team in Devon are running both GIRLS ONLY and MIXED football sessions  
 
to 5-11 year olds. The FA Skills holiday football coaching sessions are perfect for children who want to develop their 
football skills, meet new people, be active and have some fun during the holidays. All sessions will be taking place at 
Sandymere Complex, Northam , EX39 1XX on the following dates and times. 
 
Friday 12th August 2016   
Times: 10am - 12noon (Boys and Girls 5-7 yrs, £2)        
Times: 1pm-3pm (Boys and Girls 8-11 yrs, £2) 
 
Wednesday 17th August 2016 
Times: 10am - 12noon (Girls only 5-7 yrs, FREE)        
Times: 1pm-3pm (Girls only 8-11 yrs, FREE) 
 
Friday 19th August 2016     
Times: 10am - 3pm (Boys and Girls aged 7-11, £5)     
*PLEASE BRING A PACKED LUNCH*   
 
Tuesday 23rd August 2016   
Times: 10am-2pm (Girls only aged 7-11, FREE)   
*PLEASE BRING A PACKED LUNCH*    
 
Thursday 25th August 2016   
Times: 10am - 12noon (Boys and Girls 5-7 yrs, £2)        
Times: 1pm-3pm (Boys and Girls 8-11 yrs, £2) 
 
To book a space please go to http://www.thefa.com/skills or email Kevin.Weir@thefa.com" 
 
Don't forget The FA Skills team can offer your school: 
 

- High quality PE delivery   

- High quality teacher development   
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North Devon Football Development Centre 

 
Primary School Children 

 

This year the centre is offering coaching opportunities for children (boys and girls), of  

primary school age (yrs 1-6 inclusive) on Saturday mornings 9am-10am at Park School, 

Barnstaple. The sessions will be in three ten week blocks, one in each school term, starting 

on September 17th 2016. The cost will be £35 per child per ten weeks payable after the first 

session. Further bookings from the same family will be at half price (Payment should be by 

cheque, and made out to D. Langford). 

 

The next sessions begin on Saturday 17
th

 September 2016 and run 

for ten weeks (excluding half term 22
nd

 and 29
th

 October) until 

Saturday 3
rd

 December 2016. 
Please ring David Langford (01237479625  mob.07877730986 ) to book your place as 

soon as possible. 

PLEASE RETAIN THIS HALF OF THE FORM FOR YOUR INFORMATION. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Please complete the following information and bring this with you on your first day. 

 

Name______________________________________________________ 

 

Address____________________________________________________ 

         

Telephone No________________mob____________________________ 

 

Medical Needs____________________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Carer_________________________________________________ 

 

Email_____________________________________________________ 

 

School____________________________________________________ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 


